
 

 

 
 

 

Kirk Michael Railway Line - A 

Bridge Too Far? 

 
Freedom of Information Response 25th April 2022 

 

 

The cost of restoring the old steam railway line bridges 

in Kirk Michael has risen by £400,000.00 to a projected 

£1.7 million. 

 

An acceptable inflationary rise or would you rather see 

£1.7 million spent another way? 
 

 

See our Freedom of Information page for full details 


